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• Some costume contact lenses have a slit opening to resemble a cat’s eye or some other type of 
custom opening that it makes it very hard for the person to see. Therefore, if one does decide to 
use faux colored contacts, the pupillary opening in the lenses should be big enough that the 
user’s vision is not compromised. 

• Whether a mask is strapped to the face or pulled over the head, it should fit the wearer’s face 
properly so as not to constrict the field of vision. If a mask is too loose, the upper part could sag 
inward and strike a part of the eye and cause an injury. If the mask is too tight, it could 


